
Subject:  FW: Science Policy Advisory Group 

Date:  Mon, 10 Sep 2018 15:18:47 +0000 

From:  Taylor, Stuart < > 

To:  steven@newenergytimes.com 

Dear Mr Krivit 

Thank you for contacting us about this article. 

As you will appreciate, given the long history of science publishing (and ours in particular) there are 
inevitably a number of past papers in all journals that contain factual inaccuracies. Formal corrections to 
articles are normally authored by the author of the original work, but the author of this paper died in 2003 
and the paper is now more than 50 years old. The process of science is of course a continuing process of 
self-correction and so I would encourage you to submit an e-letter pointing out the error in the original 
paper.  

The process for submitting an e-letter is as follows: https://royalsociety.org/about-us/terms-conditions-
policies/publishing-terms-conditions/eletters-submission-guide/ 

With best wishes 
Yours sincerely 

Dr Stuart Taylor 

Publishing Director 
http://orcid.org/0000-0003-0862-163X 

The Royal Society 

6-9 Carlton House Terrace 

London SW1Y 5AG 
royalsociety.org 

Registered Charity No 207043 
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